MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP SENIOR VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES June 10, 2009

The regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Senior Volunteer Committee was held at 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, June 10, 2009 at the Montgomery Township Building. The members of the Senior Volunteer Committee in attendance included Peg Azarian, Judith Fabian, Helen Haag, Tanya Redilla, Richard Roller, Ralph Schurr and Kathryn Sletten. Also present: Jeffrey McDonnell, Board of Supervisors Liaison, and Stacy Crandell, Public Information Coordinator.

Call to Order: Chairman Ralph Schurr called the meeting to order at 7:05PM.

Approval of Minutes: Minutes were approved as submitted.

Public Comment: None.

New Business:

Promoting the October Safety Seminar: The Committee has recommended to advertise the safety seminar via the website, cable channel, flyers, and an ad in the Recreation News.

Promoting the Senior Resource Center: The Committee recommends using the same types of median to advertise the Resource Center.

Ideas for Upcoming Meetings: The Committee has decided to not have a July Meeting and meet again in August. Some other ideas are coming up with tips for the cable channel, elder law and financial planning seminar, and website suggestions for the committee page. The Committee is also interested in having a seminar about recycling for seniors. Rich Roller will be attending the next Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) meeting to see if they have any interest in partnering to host a seminar. Also, the Committee will be discussing Autumn Festival schedule

Old Business:

Reminder about the Mature Living Expo- June 18th from 10AM-4PM at Pine Crest: The Committee was reminded about Mature Living Expo and encouraged to attend. The Committee thought it would be a good resource.

Other Business:

Rich Roller told the group about a Personal Affairs Record booklet that was received from a State Senator in Philadelphia. Staff will look into it to see if the group can obtain some copies to hand out.

Adjournment: There being no further business to come before the Senior Volunteer Committee, the meeting adjourned at 7:50p.m. The group will meet next on August 12, 2009 at the Montgomery Township Building at 7:00pm.